
COMPLETION OF TRANSFER OF PROPERTY WITHIN GROUP’S SUBSIDIARIES

The board of directors (the “Board”) of CSC Holdings Limited (the “Company”), together with its
subsidiaries refers to the announcement dated 30 April 2020 (the “Announcement”) in relation to the
Property Transfer.

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used in this announcement shall bear the same
meanings in the Announcement.

The Board wishes to announce that the Property Transfer was completed on 5 May 2020.

By Order of the Board

Lee Quang Loong
Company Secretary
5 May 2020


